Dear Parents,

I deeply miss sharing the work of the Catechesis of the Good Shepherd with your children. During this difficult time, I encourage you to prepare a place for your family to pray, to pray as a family following the children, to listen to the Word of God together, and most importantly, to simply share the love our Good Shepherd as a family.

There is a wealth of resources on the Catechesis of the Good Shepherd website (cgsusa.org) that can offer help and support in these times.

Type in: COVID-19 Coronavirus Response & Praying with Children/CGSUSA.

Be assured of my prayers for you and all your families. Would love to hear how you are and what you're doing.

Sincerely,

Sr. Mary Elizabeth